
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Miss Rachael Griffiths                      Headteacher@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk                          

Friday 10th December 2021 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Message 

from Miss 

Griffiths 

 

Firstly, I would like to say how immensely proud I am of our Key Stage One children and 

staff for their brilliant Nativity performances this week.  They represented our school 

magnificently.  It’s not easy being 4, 5 or 6 years old and standing up in front of a room of 

grown-ups, but they took it all in their stride! 

Key Stage Two have been practising for their performance next week which will be 

recorded and the link shared with parents via Class Dojo.  

As a parent myself, I know how special these moments are, and as a mum I fully 

understand the frustration of not being able to see your child perform, but some social 

media posts were brought to my attention this week regarding the Nativity performance 

which were very disappointing to read.  Our staff have always worked tirelessly for our 

children and parents and reading such awful comments has been very upsetting.  I am 

asking for your consideration when posting on social media. I will always make myself 

available to any parent who wishes to discuss their frustrations or opinions.   

School 

News! 

 

 Christmas Dinner - Our children have enjoyed a Christmas Dinner this week.  To 

see them all opening crackers and laughing was a wonderful sight.  A massive 

thank you to Fr. John-Paul for paying for our key stage two dinners. 

 Reindeer Rush – Mrs Willetts has organised the annual Reindeer Rush in aid 

of St John’s Hospice.  Reindeer antlers will be on sale from Monday for 

anyone who wants to buy them.  They will be £2 each. 

 Christmas Parties – Every class will be having a Christmas party next week 

(please check Class Dojo for your child’s class party date) The children are invited 

to wear their own party clothes on their party day! 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist Lunchtime Stars 

Nursery Lucas  Angel-Louise   

Reception Shaun  Junior  Georgiana 

Year 1 Marnie Michael  Marnie 

Year 2 Poppy Jasmine Jayden Victoria 

Year 3 James Alex  Darren 

Year 4 Shaya-Leigh Sofia  Charmaine 

Year 5 Mazy Daniel Kaiden John 

Year 6 Kaleb Jayden Xandhrei Iya 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 

Year 5 
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